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Declaration of the Director of the Holy See Press Office

The Director of the Holy See Press Office, Greg Burke, states that this coming 1 May, at 17.00, the Holy Father
Francis will visit the Santuario del Divino Amore in Rome for the recital of the Holy Rosary at the beginning of the
Marian month.

In addition, on Saturday 5 May, the Pope will preside at a meeting of the Neocatechumenal Way in the Roman
neighbourhood of Tor Vergata, on the occasion of the fiftieth anniversary of the “Way” in Rome.


